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10 February 2012 

 

-------- Message original --------  

Sujet:  S-23 WG Letter No. 01/2012 

Date :  Fri, 10 Feb 2012 11:37:38 +0000 (GMT) 

De :  Chef Division <divhoc_mr@yahoo.com> 

Répondre à :  Chef Division <divhoc_mr@yahoo.com> 

Pour :  mhuet@ihb.mc <mhuet@ihb.mc> 

Copie à :  farhan@maec.gov.ma <farhan@maec.gov.ma> 

 

Dear michel, 

 

First, i would like to inform you that i didn't receive the letter 01/2012 on my 

e.mail adress. I have just seen it yesterday on the IHO web site. 

Second, regarding the naming of the sea area between the Korean Peninsula and 

the Japanese Archipelago (point 5.2 of the draft enclosed to the S-23 WG Letter 

No. 01/2012), Morocco is in favor of a consensual solution between the relevant 

parties.  

 

Best regards. 

 

M. Khaliphy 

 
 


